

Uniting Health, Heart and Home

June 7, 2023

Dear Resident Families and Loved Ones,

I am pleased to announce that Leonora De Lino, our Resident Care Manager, has accepted the position of Acting Director of Care. As most are aware, Kerron Kidd, Fred Douglas Lodge's Director of Care, has been on an extended leave of absence. Currently, her return date is not known. Your enquiries and thoughts of concern regarding Kerron are appreciated.

At the present time Sherry Frechette, Nurse Educator, will continue to provide leadership in the nursing department. Management will be recruiting a Resident Care Manager in a term position to support the team while Leonora assumes the Director of Care position. Until the position is filled, care questions and concerns for residents of Maple, Elm and Oak should be addressed to Sherry Frechette if not addressed by the unit nurse. Sherry can be reached at sfrechette@fdl.mb.ca, 204-586-8541 x144.

In addition to the administrative responsibilities of the DOC position, Leonora is available to address questions and concerns regarding care for residents of Spruce, Evergreen and Willow if not resolved by the unit nurse. Leonora can be reached at ldelino@fdl.mb.ca, 204-586-8541 x109.

Sincerely,

Darofalo

Roslyn Garofalo Chief Executive Officer